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make a scientific determination regarding the MRTPAs for Camel Snus. Further, RAIS intends to provide the 
information in a manner fully consistent with the scope and content indicated by FDA in Deficiencies 1-3. The 
stated timeframe to respond to FDA’s Deficiencies 1-3  

 
 

 
   

Below, for FDA’s review and consideration, are the types of information RAIS contemplates providing in its 
response to FDA’s September 1, 2020 letter and a detailed plan, including the timeframe it believes is necessary 
to provide a complete response to FDA.   
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RAIS welcomes this opportunity to satisfy the remaining concerns noted by FDA for these MRTPAs and 
fully intends to continue to engage with the Agency to understand its concerns and to generate the appropriate 
evidence to demonstrate that MR0000068-MR0000073 support a positive scientific determination. 

This letter contains confidential commercial and non-public trade secret information belonging to RAIS, 
RJRT, or RJRT’s vendors. All such confidential and trade secret information is exempt from public disclosure 
under § 301(j) and § 906(c) of the Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act (“FDCA”), 5 U.S.C. § 552(b) (4), 18 U.S.C. § 
1905, and 21 C.F.R. § 20.61 and any similar or related laws and regulations. RAIS and RJRT respectfully request 
that FDA maintain the confidentiality of this information. 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at your earliest 
convenience. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Michael W. Ogden, Ph.D. 
Senior Vice President  
Scientific & Regulatory Affairs  
RAI Services Company 
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